
 
Msgr. Robert D. Goodill Council 11229 of St. Luke Parish 

2012 Christmas Wreath Sale 

 
Dear Fellow Parishioners & Patrons, 
 
Thank you for your past support of our ‘fresh cut’ Christmas Wreath sales. We are pleased to announce 
that our annual Christmas Wreath Sale is now underway!   Thanks to our supplier, we are delighted to be 
able to hold pricing & offer high-quality wreaths, reasonably priced.  There are two options available: 
 

“Fresh” Balsam Fir Wreath with Red Bow, Pine Cones and Berries for $18.00 
or 

“Fresh” Balsam Fir Wreath with Red Bow only for $13.00 
 

All orders must be received by Sunday, November 4th, 2012. Wreaths should be ready for pick-up at the 
church on Saturday, December 1st, 2012.  We will notify you by phone when the wreaths arrive and when 
the pick-up time will be. 
 
Please use the order form below: 

           
Name:  # of Wreaths  @ $18.00 each 

Bow, Pine Cones, Berries 

Address: 
Street 
City, State 
Zip Code 

 # of Wreaths  @ $13.00 each 
Bow only 

Total Enclosed $ 

Phone: 
EMAIL: 

 

Checks Payable to Knights of Columbus Council 11229 

                “Please do not omit your Phone Number  and  EMAIL address ” 

 
Enclose the above order form and check in an envelope and mail to: 
Dave Kacprowicz, Past Grand Knight 
Msgr. Robert D. Goodill Council 11229 
2627 Auburn Street 
Erie, PA 16508-1309 
 
Questions or Comments – contact Dave Kacprowicz @ 864-5311 or dd41@aol.com 

Thanks for supporting Msgr. Robert D. Goodill Council 11229, Knights of Columbus, of St. Luke Parish!! 


